
2/5/24 

Lee’s Summit Permits Division 

Re:	 Twin Villa at Woodland Glen Lot 35 
	 Revision 1 

To whom it may concern: 

The following change has been made to the drawings: 

1. Changed Plot Plan on A01 as requested. 
2. Deleted Basement window and changed window sizes on A11 and A21. 
3. S20 and S21 revised per letter from Norton & Schmidt, attached.  

Please let me know if you have questions or require additional documentation.  

Thanks, 

Bill Fowler 

Bill Fowler Architect 
3601 W 122nd Ter, Leawood, KS 66209 
913 908 5363 / bwfowler@me.com 

Attached:	 2/5/24 Rev1 drawings 
	 	 2/1/24 Norton & Schmidt response letter. 

mailto:bwfowler@me.com

